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Louisc W i  
Sccrctary - Environment, Communications. fnfbrmation Technology and th 
References CommittccILcrrislation ~ o n m i t t e e  
Parliament IIouse 
CASHERRA ACT 2600 

Dear ILo~lise 

lnquiq into the extent and economic impact of wlinity in the Australian 
e m  ironment 

Tliankyou for your letter dated the 26 July 2005. The South Coast Regional lnitiativc 
Planning Team Tnc (SCRIPT) has only recently completed the development of Soz~il~ei*tz 
Pvos~~ecis - the Natural Resource i\4mtrpneni Stvaiegyf?w the Sozrtl? ('oia.l Keg'gioir of 
T.ye.sterrz Austmlia, and subsequent Investment Plan under the Nat~lral Ereritage Trust 
(NI~I'I') and National Action Plan for Salinity and Water Quality (NAP) regional delivery 
fiamc~vork. 

The Strategy and Investment Plan have now both received Slate and Australian 
Government Ministerial endorseinent (br accreditation. We arc now preparing h r  
implementation of approximately $70 million ofW1-I'f and NAP f~indiiig over three y e a r s  

Ucvclopment of the Strategy has bccn conducted in a consultative manncr with a11 
stakcholders across thc Region involved as much as possible. As a result the Strategy and 
Inccstment Plan are well balanced and has the potential to go a long way to achieving 
mvironmental, social and economic outcomes. 

Even ihougl~ we are just entering thc period oi'significant investment from NHT and NAP 
we believe the goals of these programs will he will bc readily achieved. We will be 
further complimenting this investment with the National Lmdcarc Program, and from 
other sources such as private investors. 



We believe that the NRM Regional Model and the role oi' Regional NKM Groups in the 
managenient of salinity-affected areas will create significant positive bcnefi(. The 
reasoning behind this is that the Iiegions have a good ~~iiderstanding of the local issues 
and the management options available and how to achieve them tlirough local knowledge 
and cxperiencc. Regional coordi~lation of the research and extension is paramount to help 
land managers rnanagc salinity and thc delivcry ofmanagement options will also have 
positive conscquenccs. 

Wcstem Australia is going through a review of NKM Structures including Iicgional KRM 
Groups. The outcome of this will cause much interest and hopefully a positib~c way 
forward. Currently the core operation of SCRIP'T is supported through a cash 
contribution korn thc State of Wcsten~ Australia. At present this is adcq~late for thc size 
of operation we intend to operate. 

We would loolc forward to providing inlhrrnation into the future. IS you would like to 
discuss this furtlier plcase do not hesitate to contact the SCRIPT CH> Rob Ldkins 
on (08) 9892 8537. 

Yours iBitllfully 

Garry hnglisli 
Chair 




